
 

 

 
 

 
 

22nd March 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Inset Day Monday 17th April 
 

I am writing to inform you of our decision to repurpose the staff Inset Day on Monday 17th April following the 
Easter holidays to a normal school day for Years 10 and 11. 
 
There has been significant disruption to the teaching curriculum due to  flood, snow and strike days  and the 
upcoming Bank holidays in May will only add to this. Whilst this has affected all year groups, it has affected 
KS4 more severely. 
 
Therefore, Year 11 and 10 should be in school as normal on Monday 17th April when they will follow a bespoke 
curriculum to support their Option subjects. Mr Lloyd will provide students with a timetable of the day before 
they break up for the Easter holidays. 
 
I hope you will be able to support us in ensuring your child is in school but  I appreciate that this is late notice 
and that some of you may still be away on holiday that day – if you think your child will have difficulty 
attending, please contact Mr Lloyd at admin@gvsc.org.uk 
 
Years 7, 8 and 9 will NOT be required to be in and we will see them as planned on Tuesday 18th April. 
 
 Yours faithfully 

 
 
Jayne Conway 
Deputy Head 
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